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The Toronto District School Board is committed to ensuring a safe and healthy 
environment for all of our students.  

The Ministry of Education and Health Canada have affirmed the safety of wireless 
technologies in classrooms to support and advance 21st century learning. 

The TDSB currently has 74 centrally-managed schools with wireless technology 
and, the further implementation of wireless technologies across our system by 2015 
is a lynchpin of our Vision of Hope – critical to helping our students learn in a 21st 
century environment.

Wireless technologies are subject to the regulatory approval of Health Canada and 
Industry Canada. All installations of wireless access points within the TDSB comply 
with these standards. We are continually monitoring existing and new research 
related to wireless networks, but we rely on the experts who set the standards for 
guidance.
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